Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock  on Wednesday 27th   June  2012
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT) , Pennie Drummond (PD), Jane Evison (JE), Shaun Walsh (SW), Steph Wagstaff-Bethell (SW-B). 
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
None were received.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

New Signs. JE advised that the best option is to have vinyl stickers printed with our logo etc to be affixed to a lightweight stand. This can be weighed with sandbags. She hopes to get everything from Arco in time for the Frolic. 

PD knows someone who has made a large notice board for the Pony Club. She will introduce him to Matthew Evison so he can make a similar one for us.  
	JE
PD

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 
 MT reported that the balance is £1,957.00. 
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that the number of members is now  61 Full & 13 Associates.  
	

	6
	PR.
SW-B has been very busy but intends to send a 6 monthly report to the Endurance GB magazine shortly.  After the Wirral Ride she will send a report to North West Rider magazine as well. 
	SW-B

	7
	Wirral & Frolic updates.
Preparations for both are up to date. JE is short of helpers for Wirral.

 PG has spoken to both the Forestry Commission & Kelsall hill re Frolic . She is liaising with Robert Blane re Pony Club Officials & routes. 
	JE

PG

	8
	North West Regional Team.

 PG has exchanged emails with Ursula Hargreaves.  Lf will ask if she needs more assistance.
	LF

	9
	Peover PR.

LF reported that preparations are on going for Aug 5th.    
	LF


	10
	Newsletter Items.
PG will write a preview of The Cheshire Forest Frolic & Pony Club Endurance Championships.
LF will write an article on the World Championships.

An appeal for contributions eg. Ride Reports will be put on the website.
	PG
LF
PG

	11
	Support for permissive path, Severn Sisters lane, Ollerton.

The committee will support the idea but no money is available.
	

	12
	AOB.

1.LF will replenish the First Aid kit.

2.PG suggested Nov 18th as the date for the Congleton PR. She will organise this.
	LF

PG

	13
	Date of next meeting.
Wednesday 15th August at The Laurels at 8.00 pm.
	








